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We really appreciate the patience and understanding regarding our power 
situation this morning.  Unfortunately, when a power outage happens before 
school starts, we are unable to open the classroom blinds to let the light in. 
We are thankful the power has been restored and look forward to seeing all 
our students at Anderson on Tuesday! 

 

Saturday, September 30th is Truth and Reconciliation Day 
School is not in session on Monday, October 2nd. 
 

Anderson Celebrates Terry Fox! 
 

We had two wonderful assemblies (primary and intermediate) to celebrate 
and honour Terry Fox!  Congratulations Anderson on reaching our goal of 
raising $1200 – this represents a twoonie for Terry from all Anderson 
Students. 
 

Great Anderson spirit, lots of smiling faces during our Terry Fox run today! 
  

Please pack a lunch for your child! 
 

Thank you to all our families who pack a nutritious lunch each day.  We are 
strongly encouraging our families to send a lunch to school at the start of the 
day.  Dropping lunches off at the school is often disruptive and students can be 
easily upset when lunches are late. 
 

 
Please Read… The Forecast Is Not Looking Great This Week! 

 
Just a reminder for all Anderson Families that we really need to have our children dress for 
the weather and it’s always a good idea to have a dry change of clothes at school in case our 
clothes get wet.  It’s starting to get cooler, and we are sure some rain is on its way! 
 
We will still be having outside days when it is raining, and many students will be participating 
in our outdoor classroom in the rain as well.  Please help ensure your child can stay dry and 
warm in poor weather conditions by dressing them for the weather. 
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September 30th has been named the 

 by the federal 
government of Canada. “This day is an important 
step in the reconciliation process. It provides an 
opportunity to recognize and commemorate the 
tragic history and ongoing legacy of residential 
schools, and to honour their survivors, their families 
and communities.” Please note that all schools will be 
closed on Monday, October 2nd, 2023.  

 
Please show your support by wearing orange on Friday, September 29th!  
Anderson is really looking forward to honouring this day with our students. 

 
 
Upcoming Dates to Remember  
 
Friday, September 29 Wear orange in support of Truth and Reconciliation  
Monday, October 2  National Day for Truth and Reconciliation – All Schools Closed  
Thursday, October 5 World Teachers Day 
Monday, October 9  Thanksgiving – School is Closed 
Tuesday, October 17 Student Photo Day 
Wednesday, October 18 11:50 am dismissal for Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Friday, October 20  Provincial Professional Development Day – School is not in session 
 
 

 


